
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 

The Community Development Department, after having conducted an Initial Study, has prepared a 
Negative Declaration for the following project: 

Project Description: 

Glendale Beeline Bus Maintenance Facility. including administrative and operational office uses. 
and incidental storage. A total of approximately 25.500 gross square feet (gsQ would be 
constructed at the new facility. including maintenance. administration. operations. and storage 
uses together in a single two-story building. along with an approximately 2.000 gsf outdoor bus 
wash and an approximately 100 gsf trash enclosure. The site is approximately two acres in size 
and is currently vacant. 

Project Location: 1749-1761 Gardena Avenue, Glendale, Los Angeles County 

Project Applicant: City of Glendale Community Development Department 
Urban Design & Mobility 
633 E. Broadway, Room 300 
Glendale, CA 91206 

The Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration and all documents referenced therein are available 
for review in the Community Development Department office, Room 103 of the Municipal Services 
Building, 633 East Broadway, Glendale, California 91206-4386 and on the Planning Division 
website: http://glendaleca.gov/environmental 

Information on the proposed project can be obtained from the Community Development 
Department, Planning Division at (818) 548-2115. Information on public hearings or meetings for 
the proposed project can be obtained from Urban Design & Mobility at (818) 937-8333. 

Written comments may be submitted to the Community Development Department, Planning 
Division office, at the address listed above for a period of thirty (30) days after publication of this 
notice. 

Public Notice Published: Thursday. September 29. 2016 

Proposed Negative Declaration Comment Period: Sept. 29, 2016 to Oct. 29, 2016 

Phillip Lanzafame, Director of Community Development 

http://glendaleca.gov/environmental
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